	[image: ]
	Benha University News
	[image: ]

	14/10/2018
	
	



Scival workshop held for the University’s leaders and the researchers

[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ] The international relationship office announces that there will be two Scival workshops at the small conference hall in the faculty of commerce on wendesday, 17-10-2018. 
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